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 Mobile School Dentist - visiting the school this week 

The Dental Health Van will be visiting the school again this week to provide dental check-ups and treatment for       

students.  The services provided can be bulk billed through Medicare for eligible families under the Child Dental 

Benefits Scheme.  Consent forms (and tooth brushes) were sent home with students.  

Dates to Remember: 

June 7th - Winter Sports V Cobram at 

home. 1.30pm start at the Rec Reserve 

June 13th - Kaiela Arts continues for grade 

2—3 students 

June 28th - End of Term 2.   

                        2.30pm dismissal  

July 15th -  Term 3 begins 

July 17th to 19th - Grade 4/5/6 Camp 

Nathalia Kids are Friendly Kids and Sports Awards 
Declan, Azrael, Shaun, Sinead, Lucy and Esther 

Ella and Jack 

 Winter Sports 

Nathalia Primary School plays Cobram PS at netball and football this Friday at 1.30pm at the Nathalia Recreation 

Reserve. 

Nathalia Primary School Tops the Network 

This week the school received NAPLAN trend data of student outcomes over the past three years. (Not 2019   

data). The table above represents reading growth for students at Nathalia Primary School who completed 

NAPLAN in Year 3 and again in Year 5. As you can see the percentage of students with high gain in that period is 

33%, which places Nathalia Primary School well above the State average and, in fact, the highest of similar 

schools in the Shepparton Network. This is a great achievement and a credit to the teachers, staff, students and 

the programs that have been implemented over this period. 

The work of parents in this achievement must also be acknowledged. I appreciate the parents who support the 

school and contribute to the school’s culture in so many ways. Parents listen to their children read at home and 

some are able to come into the school and listen to other children read. The working relationship between 

teachers and parents is so important in achieving the highest possible outcomes for the children. 

Chris McCallum—Principal 
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Youth Engagement Mentoring Program (YEMP) 

The Youth Engagement Mentoring Program (YEMP) is a fantastic         

initiative of the Nathalia Learning Community and is coordinated by Sue 

Maloney at Nathalia Community House. Students from the four schools 

in Nathalia work together to provide the program for grade 6 students 

from Nathalia Primary School and St Francis. 

The Men’s Shed is an important community group that works with our 

children on their projects. Pictured right you can see Ally, Cianah and Zoe 

with the timber clocks they have constructed with the assistance of the 

members of the Men’s Shed. 

Pictured Above: Prep—1 children excited about their visit to the school 

dental van. 

Science 

These young 

palaeontolo-

gists are 

working hard 

on a project 

in the Science 

room with Ms 

Inglis. 


